
 
PhotoClub Focus – 10th October 2024 
 
Joel Meyerowitz lecture 
 
The highlight of this month surely must be the upcoming lecture by Joel Meyerowitz 
on Thursday 31st October. Joel Meyerowitz (b. 1938) was born in New York City and 
began taking photographs in 1962.  Meyerowitz was the only photographer to be 
given unimpeded access to Ground Zero in the wake of 9/11.  
Art Group members have free entry but need to register at Reception, Club Members 
£15 and guests £20.  Book now at Reception or give the team a call on 020 8480 4200. 

 
Reading Room Exhibition 
 
Please visit the PhotoClub Reading Room Exhibition on display 
until mid-November featuring images taken by class members 
during the past year. There will be a change to part of the 
display to include images taken during the recent European 
Squash Championships and other work. 
 
Marc Quinn Light into Life Exhibition 
 
The visit to view Marc Quinn’s Light into Life at 
Kew Gardens was enjoyed by 10 Members on a 
very grey day. We will be holding an evening to 
show the images (date tba), followed by supper 

in the Piano Bar. Any Club Member will be welcome to join us for this 
review of work and supper. 
 
PhotoClub classes 
 
The current term of classes finish on 17th October. The new term starts on Thursday 7th November for five 
weeks at the cost of £165. During the past few weeks, Members have also enjoyed a Phone Photography 
evening class. We would welcome expressions of interest for future classes to look at the many apps that 
are available for phones nowadays. 
 
Classes for beginners / those new to digital cameras   
 
We are looking for expressions of interest for a set of beginner classes to take place in the New Year. Please 
let Sarah Smith 07776183956 / smithgarden@icloud.com or Peter Buckingham ptrbuckingham@gmail.com 
know if you are interested and would like further details.  

 
Photographing the European Squash Club Championships 
 
The PhotoClub was invited to record all the action of this 
championship. Eleven Members took part on different days. They 
provided the players with a continuous loop slide show of each day’s 
play which could be watched in the players’ lounge.   
 
Sarah Smith, PhotoClub Chair 
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